
 

 

 

 

The Lowell Community Health Center will be 

holding two walk-in Flu Vaccine clinics  

for school age Children 

to be held at 161 Jackson Street 

 

December 5, 2020 from 9:00 to 1:30pm 

& 

December 19, 2020 from 9:00 to 1:30pm 

 

NOTE: These are for LCHC patients only 

 

If families are looking for flu vaccines, please 

encourage them to join us on one of these days 


